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(718) 343-6779
FORUM ON TRANSPORTATION IN SOUTHEAST QUEENS

SPONSORED BY QUEENS CIVIC CONGRESS, METROPOLITAN 
TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL, Tuesday, April 17, 7:30 p.m.

The  Queens  Civic  Congress  [QCC]  and  the   New York  Metropolitan  Transportation 
Council holds a public forum on Transportation in Southeast Queens, 7:30 p.m., Tuesday, April 
17, 2001, at the Allen AME Cathedral, 111-54 Merrick Boulevard in Jamaica, announced QCC 
president Sean M. Walsh.

QCC  Transportation  Committee  Chairs  John  Liu  and  Tina  Chan,  also  QCC  Vice 
Presidents, will moderate the meeting.

“Our nearly 100 Queens civic  organizations maintain  a  strong interest  in  improving 
transportation, especially in underserved communities” said Executive Vice President Patricia 
Dolan. 

“The  Queens  Civic  Congress  membership  represents  almost  every community in  the 
borough” noted Executive Vice President Corey Bearak, who oversees legislative and public 
affairs and related matters for the Congress. “The Queens Civic Congress Online, its website, 
www.queensciviccongress.org,  provides  information  on  upcoming  events,  the  civic  congress 
platform and resource links to government, non-profit and community organizations.”
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